D TJCOLICY CHILOIN-DIOWI FIN1ICY IVIEF

CHIEF EXECUTIVE
STROUD DISTRICT COUNCIL

17 JAN 2019
HOUSE OF COMMONS

LONDON SW1A 0AA RECEVED
Chiet kxecutive
Stroud District Council
Thanet House
58 London Road
Stroud, GL5 2AD Geoffrey Clifton-Brown MP

14 January 2019

>~

Please find enclosed correspondence I have received from Philippa Schwartz, parish
councillor for Minchinhampton South, with regard to the Local Plan.

Whilst I understand identifying areas to develop is a difficult job, I find that the
proposal of 200 houses for the town of Minchinhampton is too high.

[ would be most grateful for an explanation as to why this decision has been reached
to pass on to my constituent.
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Yours sincerely

Geoffrey Clifton-Brown
Member of Parliament for The Cotswolds
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